
IMPORTANT NOTICE FROM CITY OF PORTLAND 

To residents and property owners: A Level I Minor Residential Development application was 
submitted to the Portland Inspections Division by Peter and Deborah Murray to build a new 
single family home at 104 North Street. 

In accordance with the Portland Land Use Ordinance, notices of receipt of a Level I Minor 
Residential Development application must be sent to neighbors. This application will be reviewed 
administratively by City Staff. 

Plans are available in the Portland Inspections Division, Room 315, City Hall. If you have any 
questions or wish to submit comments, contact Ann Machado, Zoning Specialist at 874-8709 or 
email amachado@portlandmaine.gov 
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08/15/2012 

DOHERTY THOMAS P 

100 NORTH ST 
PORTLAND, ME 04101 

LOMBARDI KIM ELIZABETH 

101 NORTH ST # 5 
PORTLAND, ME 04101 

MINISTER KRISTINA 
101 NORTH ST # 4 

PORTLAND, ME 04101 

SEXTON DANIEL B 

101 NORTH ST # 2 
PORTLAND, ME 04101 

012 Q004001 

FARRELL LINDA C 

101 NORTH ST # 3 
PORTLAND, ME 04101 

MANCINI ANTHONY TRUSTEE 

179 SHERIDAN ST 

PORTLAND, ME 04102 

MUCCINO JANET 
PO BOX 4386 

KEY WEST, FL 33041 

SHOPOV RUMEN I 
439 CONGRESS ST 

PORTLAND, ME 04101 

9:00 AM 

HAINS ROBERT C 

250 HOLM AVE 
PORTLAND, ME 04102 

MANCINI ANTHONY TRUSTEE 

114 ALPINE RD 

PORTLAND, ME 04103 

PIERCE RYAN 

106 NORTH ST 

PORTLAND, ME 04101 
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Labels Requested For CBL: 

012 0001 

012 0003 

012 0004 

012 0006 

012 0016 

012 0017 

015 E014 

ASSESS_OWNER 
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